
Sunday, July 14, 2019 

Sunday School – 100     Worship – 151  

OFFERING 
Spending Plan $4,946.00 
SS: Primary/Jr. $5.00 
Camp Luz $100.00 
OG Relief Sale Stand $170.00 
Mennonite College Assistance $100.00 
MCC Relief Canning, Kidron $50.00 

 
Save the Dates: 
July 28 – All Church Picnic  
August 2-3 – Relief Sale 
August 18 – Back to School Sunday 
September 15 – Christian Formation Sunday 
October 6 – Harvest Home Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The East Central Ohio Sanctuary Network, with Immigrant Worker 
Project, present Invisible Hands of Migrant Labor, an experiential 

learning retreat, September 20-22, 2019. Our group will visit 
various labor sites in NE Ohio that rely on migrant labor. 
Participants will meet with and learn from workers and advocates 
for labor rights and safety and immigration justice. This is a 
unique opportunity that allows us to learn in community, and 
process together what we hear and experience during the 
retreat. Lodging will take place at Camp Luz, in Kidron, OH, and 
there is a $150 participant fee. Interested parties can apply at 
ecosn.net. Contact admin@ecosn.net with any questions.
 

Join in to help at the Relief Sale! The week of the Relief 
Sales is very busy. If you could spare a morning or two to 
assist in creating egg rolls, we could use the help! All the 
work this year will take place at the Grange Building (Dining 
Hall) on the fair grounds. Please wear comfortable shoes.  
 
Tuesday, July 30, 9am-12pm: Chopping vegetables  

Wednesday, July 31, 9am-1pm: Frying meat and vegetables 

Thursday, August 1, 8am until finished: Rolling egg rolls 

Friday, August 2, 3pm: Frying egg rolls  

                   4pm: Selling egg rolls 

Saturday, August 3, 9am: Frying egg rolls  

           10am: Selling 

            2pm: Clean up 

Volunteers also have the opportunity to help set up at 6pm 
on Thursday (8/1) and take down on Saturday afternoon 
(after 2pm). Please let Jenifer Hartzler know if you are able 
to help during these times. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Oak Grove Mennonite Church 

July 21, 2019 

Prelude: Rindy Morphew 
 
Welcome: Gladene Hershberger, Worship Leader 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer 
 
Hymns:  HWB#56 “Awake, Arise, O Sing a New Song” 
                HWB#42 “Christ is our Cornerstone” 

- Nate Gundy, song leader 
 
Community Life Announcements 
Pastoral Prayer  
 
Offering 
Offertory: Rindy Morphew 
 
Children’s Time: Nancy Frey  
 
Scripture: Matthew 28:16-20 
 
Hymn: SJ#63 “Lord, You Give the Great Commission” 
 
Sermon: “Looking Anew at the Great Commission: Discipleship 
and Global Anabaptism” 

- Bruce Yoder  
 
Hymn of Response:  HWB#226 “You Are Salt for the Earth” 
 
Benediction 

 
 
 
 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
  

Church WiFi Password: brightlight7 (OakGrove-Guest) 
FH WiFi Password: schoolisbestforyou!  
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This Week at Oak Grove 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Bruce Yoder & Nancy Frey 
Greeters: John & Mary Lynn Miller  
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Wanda Hostetler & Diane Schrock   
 10:30am – Matt & Beth Falb 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
21 Jennifer Stutzman 
24 Lyric Wenger 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
24 Ralph & Barbara Reinford (43) 
26 Scott & Bethany Nussbaum  
 

Next Sunday, July 28, 2019 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School  
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
“A Little Girl & a Poor, Frail Woman” Luke 8 
Greeters: Dennis & Karen Ramseyer 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Dale & Marilyn Jaquet 
 10:30am – Gladene Hershberger & Mindy Horst  
 
All Church Picnic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Thank you, Oak Grove friends, for the many words of 
encouragement, cards, and prayers for us during my recent 
surgery and recovery.  God does answer prayers!  I have felt His 
presence with me each step of the way as I’m making this 
journey.  What a blessing to be a part of God’s caring family here 
at Oak Grove.  Thanks again. - Ellen Sprunger 
 
Miriam & Doug give thanks to God for the safe arrival of Jaxon 
Danilo Castillo on Wednesday, July 17. Proud parents are 
Charissa and Henry Zehrnandez. 
 
A note from the Hanlon family is posted on the bulletin board. 
 
It is that time again for the Mennonite Relief Sale on August 2 - 
3, 2019, at the Wooster Fair Grounds. We are in need of 
approximately $1,400.00 for the Oak Grove food stand. If you 
would like to donate, checks can be placed in the offering and 
earmarked Relief Sale Food stand. Also, if you would be able to 
help, please call Donna Kindy at 330-464-1243. Hope to hear 
from you. 
 
Women, are you in need of encouragement and 
fellowship?  Camp Luz is hosting a retreat for you September 13-
15.  Jeanne Zimmerly Jantzi, superintendent of Central Christian 
School will be exploring the idea of being “Strong and 
Courageous” women of God.  More information and registration 
is available at www.campluz.com. 
 
 
Clean, safe water is scarce for many people in our world 
today.  Let’s help MCC make it more available. Last year, Oak 
Grove contributed $1,936.51 of the $41,348.34 that area 
churches gave to My Coins Count at the Relief Sale.  You may put 
checks to Oak Grove, ear marked for My Coins Count, in our 
offering.  You can also help the children fill the water jugs in the 
foyer with coins.   
 
 
 

Weekly Prayer Bulletin 

July 21-28, 2019 

Pray for… 
- Victims of flooding, cyclones & tornadoes  
- Refugees here and abroad 
- Our nation’s leaders 
 

Seniors: 
- Don & Norma Steiner  
- Bunny Stutzman 
 

Youth & Young Adults:  
- Imzadia Conrad 
- Elise Murray 
 

The Family of the Week: 
- Tom & Kathy Smucker 
 

Mission Work: 
Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for Elena 
Buckwalter and Freddy Satalaya, recently married and serving in 
Iquitos, Peru. Pray for them as they give leadership to the Isla 
Bonita ministry, sharing God’s love and care with children and 
adolescents.  
 

http://www.campluz.com/

